Join Girl Scouts

You are invited to a Teddy Bear Picnic

Friday September 26*
6:30pm to 7:30pm
Wedgwood School Cafeteria

Girls and Parents will learn about Girl Scouts of Washington Twp.
Girls will participate in a sample troop meeting.
Girl Scouts is available for all girls in Kindergarten through High School
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LEADERS NEEDED!

Training and meeting
e supplies provided to

) new Daisy & Brownie
Leaders

Questions? Reach out
to Jill Brocco at
jill.brocco@yahoo.com




